
 

 

Hazeley Updates and Reminders 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The closer we work together, the more your child and the community will benefit. We are tremendously fortunate at 
Hazeley to have such engaged parents and we hope that the updates and reminders below help build on this.   
 
Do you want your child and local community to be physically, mentally and socially healthier?  
Then please encourage your child to walk, or cycle, to school. If they must travel by car, please consider helping 
them to enjoy a short walk and reduce congestion by using one of the potential drop off/pick up points near to the 
school. Click here to find out more - Drop off points. If you do need to access the school car park to drop off in the 
morning, please utilise the one way drop off zone at the front of the school. This is a safe quick area to drop and go, 
allowing continuous flow of traffic.   
 
Is safety and respect important to you?  
We have been concerned over the last few days about children exiting cars by the main gate and having to cross in 
front of other cars. The children’s safety is our number one priority within the Academy. Staff and the school council 
will be politely discouraging discourteous parking in the car park and the area outside the school gates. It is 
important drivers are respectful of our local residents, as well as other users of the school car park. It is important 
we work together for the benefit of our whole community.  

 
Are you running low on COVID home testing kits?  
We have the next set of home testing kits within the Academy. Please expect your child in Year 7 to Year 10 to be 
bringing these home on Friday 18th June. Year 12 will receive them when then return to lessons. Can we also remind 
you to continue the twice weekly testing. This is vital to keep our entire community safe and to stop unnecessary 
students and families having to self-isolate.  
 
Do you want to find out summer school activities for Year 7 to 9?  
We still have spaces left on the amazing summer school provision activities we are offering this year. If you would 
like to sign your child up for these please use the links below (year 9 are able to choose from both): 
Year 7 and Year 9 Summer School (office.com) 
Year 8 and Year 9 Summer School (office.com) 
Further information can be found by contacting Miss Whiteman at twhiteman@thehazeleyacademy.com . 
 
Your views matter to us. If you could spare a few moments, we would welcome your feedback - Parent Survey . 
 
Keep safe, but have fun. 
 
Mr Nelson  
 
 
 

https://www.thehazeleyacademy.com/attachments/download.asp?file=773&type=pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sGHiSd9X7E-idwMw4-RXqy6hu47lLnZMoc-1qYXIiZNUN1JLMTQyNkZHR0ZYQjJGOURBMDJSNFVOUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sGHiSd9X7E-idwMw4-RXqy6hu47lLnZMoc-1qYXIiZNUMVE2Sk83UTFISEhJOUIyWlJPS1g1TERHRS4u
mailto:twhiteman@thehazeleyacademy.com
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=sGHiSd9X7E-idwMw4-RXq2yd3otKcTNGrd6yFUXGsnJUQUhTQVQxS0o5RE9RNU1YUUxCWVFHQkNNOSQlQCN0PWcu

